
Counter One Counter Two JACKETS PIZZA & PASTA HOT SNACKS

SANDWICHES, 
PANINIS, SUBS, 

TOASTIES & 
BAGUETTES

SALAD DESSERT

MON

TUE

WED

THUR

FRI

THIS WEEK’S Eats
Lunch Week One EVERYDAY Faves

AVAILABLE Daily: SELECTION OF FRUIT POTS, WHOLE FRUITS, CARROT & CUCUMBER STICKS AND YOGHURTS

Traditional Beef Lasagne 
served with garlic and
herb bread and peas

Vegan Chow Mein 
with sweet chilli broccoli

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese 

Salmon Mayo

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Beef Sausage Roll
OR

Vegan Sausage Roll 

Both served with  
a side salad or 

vegetables of the day  

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping 

Blueberry Muffin 
Iced Bun 

Sweet Waffle
Oat Cookie

Chocolate Cookie 

Grilled Chicken Tuesday 
Freshly Grilled Lemon & Herb 

OR 
Piri-piri Chicken served 
on a fresh baked bun 

with potato wedges and
coleslaw or fresh salad 

 Feta & Beetroot Burger 
with baked garlic and 

herb potato wedges and 
coleslaw

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Potato Wedges 

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chocolate Brownie 
Waffle

Carrot Cake 
Oat Cookie

Roast Chicken Dinner 
OR 

Yorkie Wrap served 
with roast potatoes,  

sweetcorn and green beans 
and gravy

  Vegetable Pastry Slice 
served with roast 

potatoes, sweetcorn and 
green beans and gravy

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Beef Sausage Roll
OR 

Vegan Sausage Roll  

Both served with  
a side salad or 

vegetables of the day 

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Iced Bun
Sweet Waffle

Summer Berry & Peach 
Oaty Crumble 

served with custard 

WEDNESDAY WEEKLY 
FAVOURITE DESSERT

Hot Pudding & Custard

Traditional Chicken Curry  
served with rice, sweet 

carrots and freshly baked 
naan bread 

Vegan Vegetable Curry 
served with rice, sweet 

carrots and freshly baked 
naan bread 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Cheesy Tortilla Bites 

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Shortbread

Banana Cake 
Sweet Waffle 

Oat Cookie 
Chocolate Brownie 

Dirty Vege Chilli Fries 
served with baked beans or 
peas or fresh garden salad 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Sweet Waffle
Iced Bun 

Individual Victoria Sponge
Oat Cookie

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

OR
Chicken Goujons served 

with chips, peas and  
baked beans or Dirty Fries  
with a fresh garden salad 

Battered Fish 

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza



Counter One Counter Two JACKETS PIZZA & PASTA HOT SNACKS

SANDWICHES, 
PANINIS, SUBS, 

TOASTIES & 
BAGUETTES

SALAD DESSERT

MON

TUE

WED

THUR

FRI

THIS WEEK’S Eats
Lunch Week Two EVERYDAY Faves

AVAILABLE Daily: SELECTION OF FRUIT POTS, WHOLE FRUITS, CARROT & CUCUMBER STICKS AND YOGHURTS

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese 

Salmon Mayo

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping 

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Grilled Chicken Tuesday 
Freshly Grilled Lemon & Herb 

OR 
Piri-piri Chicken served 
on a fresh baked bun 

with potato wedges and
coleslaw or fresh salad 

 Feta & Beetroot Burger 
with baked garlic and 

herb potato wedges and 
coleslaw

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Potato Wedges 

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Apple Pie
served with custard

Iced buns
Flapjack

WEDNESDAY WEEKLY 
FAVOURITE DESSERT

Hot Pudding & Custard

Traditional Chicken Curry  
served with rice, sweet 

carrots and freshly baked 
naan bread 

Vegan Vegetable Curry 
served with rice, sweet 

carrots and freshly baked 
naan bread 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Cheesy Tortilla Bites 

Cheesy Tortilla Bites 

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Dirty Vege Chilli Fries 
served with baked beans or 
peas or fresh garden salad 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Banoffee Pie
White Cocolate Chip Cookies

Oat Cookie

Flapjack
Lemon Drizzle Cake
Chocolate Cookies

Raspberry Ripple Cake
Chocolate Brownie

Oat Cookies

Vanilla & Berry Blondie
Chocolate Brownie

Oat Cookies 

Homebaked Beef & Onion Pie 
served with mashed 

potatoes and gravy with a 
side of fresh vegetables 

or salad 

Vegan Sausage Roll 
served with mashed 
potatoes or potato 

wedges and gravy with a 
side of fresh vegetables 

and salad 

Roast Turkey Dinner 
OR 

Roast Dinner Wrap 
served with roast 

potatoes, gravy, cabbage 
and carrots

 Sweet Potato 
OR

Chickpea Roast & Gravy, 
roast potatoes or 
roast sweet potato

OR
Chicken Goujons served 

with chips, peas and  
baked beans or Dirty Fries  
with a fresh garden salad 

Battered Fish 



Counter One Counter Two JACKETS PIZZA & PASTA HOT SNACKS

SANDWICHES, 
PANINIS, SUBS, 

TOASTIES & 
BAGUETTES

SALAD DESSERT

MON

TUE

WED

THUR

FRI

THIS WEEK’S Eats
Lunch Week Three EVERYDAY Faves

AVAILABLE Daily: SELECTION OF FRUIT POTS, WHOLE FRUITS, CARROT & CUCUMBER STICKS AND YOGHURTS

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese 

Salmon Mayo

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping 

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Grilled Chicken Tuesday 
Freshly Grilled Lemon & Herb 

OR 
Piri-piri Chicken served 
on a fresh baked bun 

with potato wedges and
coleslaw or fresh salad 

 Feta & Beetroot Burger 
with baked garlic and 

herb potato wedges and 
coleslaw

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Traditional Chicken Curry  
served with rice, sweet 

carrots and freshly baked 
naan bread 

Vegan Vegetable Curry 
served with rice, sweet 

carrots and freshly baked 
naan bread 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Cheesy Tortilla Bites 

Cheesy Tortilla Bites 

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

Dirty Vege Chilli Fries 
served with baked beans or 
peas or fresh garden salad 

Baked beans 
Cheese 

Tuna Mayo
Bolognese

Pasta Bolognese
Herby Tomato Pasta 
Veggie Hot One Pizza

Margherita Pizza

Plain Cheese or Ham 
Chicken & Bacon 

BLT 
Egg Mayo 
Tuna Mayo 

Vege Ball Marinara
BBQ Chicken 

Ham & Cheese Melt 
Pizza Topping

Chicken and Bacon 
Pasta Salad

Tuna and Sweetcorn
Pasta Salad

Layered Cheddar Cheese 
Shaker Salad 

OR
Chicken Goujons served 

with chips, peas and  
baked beans or Dirty Fries  
with a fresh garden salad 

Battered Fish 

Beef Sausage Roll
OR

Vegan Sausage Roll 

Both served with  
a side salad or 

vegetables of the day  

Sweet Waffle 
Individual Victoria Sponge

Oat Cookie 
Vanilla Ice Cream

Iced Bun
Blueberry Muffin 

Sweet Waffle
Shortbread
Oat Cookie

WEDNESDAY WEEKLY 
FAVOURITE DESSERT

Hot Pudding & Custard

Iced Bun
Sweet Waffle

Traditional Chocolate Sponge 
served with custard 

Sweet Waffle
Carrot Cake 
Oat Cookie

Banoffee Pie

Iced Bun
Chocolate Brownie 

Blueberry Muffin 
Sweet Waffle
Oat Cookie 

Pork Sausages served 
with mashed potatoes and 

gravy, peas and carrots 

Homemade Macaroni Cheese 
served with a choice 
of peas and carrots 

or a side salad  

Roast Glazed Ham Dinner 
OR

Yorkie Wrap served with 
roast potatoes, carrots, 

cabbage and gravy 

 Vegetarian Lasagne 
served with garlic bread 

and a side salad 
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